Minutes of meeting held on 31st January 2017
Present: Phill Brown, Katrina Turner, Richard Edwards, Matthew Brearley, Annabel Taylor, Roger Middle, Aynsley Clinton.

Apologies for absence: Stuart Graves.

2017 Events Plan:

· Katrina has set up the diary system where members can enter details of their events. So far Mike and Katrina, Phill, Matthew, Ron and Richard have updated this facility with their events.  Phill has been asked to mention the diary system in his weekly email. It was suggested that a template be produced for the mailchimp email which could be enlarged to include a reminder that members use the diary system as well as the list of cycling training and other events.
· We have decided on a schedule of official club races which will be used to decide on club trophies. 

· Swimming: Pier to Pier 16th July 

· Duathlon: (Billy G event) date 23rd April. 09:30 start
· Triathlon 7th October
· Running: Sue Lee Trophy. October/November. To be confirmed with Vince Cooke.

· Cycling: Based on the monthly time trial results.
· Spit Dash and Dip. 1st January 2018. No trophy yet.
· Other dates agreed: 
· AGM 8th April 2017, Matthew to organise venue. Schedule could be Parkrun, AGM at Woodside followed by swimming at the Rec. All club positions are open so if you feel you want to get involved come along to the AGM.
· IOW  30th April
· Prize presentation 2nd December 2017. Thomas Tripp. Richard to contact John Burdge to book date and PA system.
· Club Organisation
· Prize presentation. Richard to consider inviting a guest speaker.
· Register of trophies. Richard to create a register and to rebrand some trophies to align with current events.

· Every effort to be made to trace the “Ladies 10k” trophy.

· New Kit: There is enough stock for the present but Phill keeps in contact with the manufacturers 

· Seagulls Swimming Club. The club has agreed an arrangement with Lee from the Seagulls as per his email. MB to confirm arrangement with Lee.
· AOB

· Richard to investigate how many places at the London Marathon we are entitled to.
· Swimming: Half way through the programme. Coaching is going well.

· Cycling: It has been suggested that we organise a “recreational” ride for Saturday for those not wanting to join the training rides, maybe with a coffee stop half way and a plan to be at Lemana’s at the same time the training rides arrive there.
· Running:  Reminder that we will be marshalling the CC6 event at Wilverley on 12th March. Please bring some cakes to uphold the LTC tradition of providing the best cakes at any CC6 event. MB to speak to Matt Cafferky (Reminder). After a good start to the xc season our appearances have dropped right down to zero, not helped by injuries to Stuart Graves, Mike Turner and Richard Edwards.
· You become a vet at age 60.  

· The meeting closed at 21:30.

· The next meeting will be the AGM.
